
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 1st March 2019 

W.B. 4th March - World Book Week  
activities 

Tuesday 5th March 

Book swap  Children may bring a book 
into school to swap with a friend (optional!) 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Dress Up Day 

Children to dress as their                            
favourite book character and 
bring the related book 

W.b 11th March        

British Science Week 

Tuesday 12th  March 

Science workshops by FUN SCIENCE for each class 

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th March 

Parents Evening’s (all year groups                 
except YR 3) 

Friday 15th March 

Science Fair - entries being judged - see letter sent 
home by Mr Loynds 

Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th March  

Parents Evening - Year 3  

25th, 26th, 27th 28th March  
3.30-4.00pm - BOOK FAIR for 
children and parents in KS1 hall                                      

Headteacher’s Note:     

Welcome back! I trust you had an enjoyable week off 
last week, it was lovely to hear what the children have 
been up to on their half term break. We are back into 
the swing of things and what a busy week it has been. 

Myself and all the staff would like to congratulate Mrs 
Beetham and her family on the birth of a little girl, Ada. 
We wish her all the very best and can’t wait to meet 
her. 

We are looking forward to World Book Week next week. 
Its is always fantastic to see the children dressed up as 
their favourite characters. It is also a great opportunity 
to promote reading, whilst having fun. 

Thank you , as always, for your continued support.              
Mrs Stinchon  

PTFA events in March:  

 Wednesday 20th March - FILM NIGHT (EYFS 
& KS1)  3.30-5.15pm 

 Thursday 21st March - FILM NIGHT (KS2)  3.30-5.15pm 

Letter with details on how to purchase tickets will be sent home next 
week. 

 Tuesday 26th March KS2 Mothers Day “Pop-up Shop” 

 Thursday 28th March KS1 Mothers Day “Pop-up Shop” 

Every item £2 (like we did at Christmas) and all children will be able 
to wrap their gift too.   

World Book Week 

What  a fun filled week Mrs Dixon has 
planned:- 

 Book assembly led by Mrs Dixon 

 Create a story competition - details to be given to 
the children in class 

 Teachers read and share stories during the 
school day 

 Guess the teacher’s favourite book quiz 

 Every child will receive a book voucher  

 Each class create a “We are a reading class”              
decorated classroom door 

 Take a photograph of you reading in the  most 
extreme  place you can think of and bring it in 
to school or email it to:                                                       
ldixon@trawden.lancs.sch.uk by 15th March for 
us to create an “Extreme Reading Wall” 

 Tuesday 5th - bring a book to swap (children 
bring a book they have finished with and swap 
it with someone else) 

 Thursday 7th Dress up as a book character and 
bring the book with you! 
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Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events; 
           
 Tuesday 5th March - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Irvine                                                               

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Congratulations to all our award winners this week! 

Attendance 

EYFS achieved excellent attendance –well done. 

Stars of the week  

EYFS -  Sophie               Year  4 - Emily and Ben  

Year 1 - Oliver              Year 5 - Ellie and Jack                         

Year 2 -  Emily               Year 6 – Evie   

Year 3 - Jonathan            

Next class assembly:- Wednesday 3rd April  at 

2.45pm - led by Year 5 - all parents and family   

members welcome 

Parents Evening 

Please ensure you have booked your 
slot on ‘Parentmail’ if you are unable to 
do so, please  contact the office or your 
class teacher. 

11th March (3.40pm-6pm) & 12th March (5pm-
7.30pm)  - all year groups except Year 3 

19th March (4.30pm - 7pm) & 20th March (3.30pm –
5.50pm) - Year 3  

          We are                      

celebrating 

British Science 

week in school. 

My Loynds has 

planned a Science Fair to be held in school on 

15th March at 1.30pm.  

See poster attached and the letter sent home 

this week for more information.                                  

The children will be competing to win prizes 

and all parents and carers are welcome to join 

us. We would love any budding scientists 

(you!) to come into school and help us judge 

the children’s efforts. 

Please let Mr Loynds know 

by 8th March if you would 

like to help. 




